Lima, March 1, 1956

Dr, H. R, Taylor, Director,

The Niagara Falls Memorial Hospital,
621 Tenth S‘b.,

Niagara Falls, N.Y.

Dear Dr. Taylor :

I am glad to inform you %hat Dr,
Claudio Rocca Chichizola, a member of the present
year class in the Faculty of Medicine, has shown
dedication and interest in his work during the pe-
riod of undergraduate instruction, It is a pleasu-~
re to recommend him to you.

Sincerely yours,

Dr, Alberto Hurtado



